Summary of Revisions to Permit-Round 2: 2206-095
Ostroff Galiotto Residence
4244 Shoreclub Drive
Mercer Island, WA 

	An additional change has been made to the main floor framing on this project. 
	1) Once the framing was opened up during demolition, we discovered that the existing bump out cantilever on the south wall of the workshop was not framed properly and needs structural reinforcement.  The existing framing was just tacked onto the edge of the floor framing and sagging substantially. Since this needed framing adjustments, the home owner has also opted to increase the footprint of this cantilever, extending it approximately 5’-6” to the west. This has been shown in the lot coverage and GFA calculations on A0.0, adjusted the footprint on the site plan, architectural and framing plans, and the structural plans and details have been revised accordingly. 

 


